CSO needs help locating possible witness to car
break-ins

Monday, May 10, 2010
The Caddo Sheriff's Office is asking for the public's help to identify this man, who is a person of interest in series of
car break-ins in the Blanchard area.

Sheriff's detectives say more than a dozen vehicles have been broken into since April. Most have occurred in
Alpine Estates, where this photograph was taken, and on Primitive Baptist Road.

If you have information about this man's identity, please contact Detective Keith Fox at 681-0700 or the Caddo
Sheriff's Office at 675-2170.

* See attached photo of man in blue jacket.




